

Fiona Johnstone

Director of Public Health, Policy & Performance Wirral Council Town Hall Brighton Street Wallasey Wirral Merseyside CH44 8ED

Tel: 0151 691 8210 Fax: 0151 691 8583

Email: fionajohnstone@wirral.gov.uk

www.wirral.gov.uk

to Mr I Campbell

date Wed 5th March 2014

Dear Mr Campbell

Re: Risks to child and adult pedestrians and legality of footway parking

Thank you for your letter received re: Risks to child and adult pedestrians and legality of footway parking. I understand you have written to a number of staff at Wirral Council. To ensure you get a single view it has been agreed Strategic Director of Regeneration and Environment Kevin Adderley, will respond on behalf of those you have contacted at Wirral Council.

I'm sure you will hear from Kevin Adderley soon.

Yours sincerely

Fiona Johnstone

Director of Public Health